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Teachers and School Leaders: Here’s What to Read Next

In this issue, we recommend three books for your summer reading list. UNC Center for Urban 
Education (CUE) faculty explain why you should make time for these books in between your 
beach reads.

Center for Urban Education

July 2023

/cebs/urban-education/
/cebs/urban-education/


https://www.amazon.com/Troublemakers-Lessons-Freedom-Children-School/dp/1620972360?utm_source=slate&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=cue_newsletter&utm_term=fa23&utm_content=july
https://www.amazon.com/Troublemakers-Lessons-Freedom-Children-School/dp/1620972360?utm_source=slate&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=cue_newsletter&utm_term=fa23&utm_content=july
https://www.amazon.com/Equity-Centered-Trauma-Informed-Education-Equity-Justice/dp/039371473X?utm_content=july&utm_source=slate&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=cue_newsletter&utm_term=fa23


A special note of gratitude to UNC’s College of Education and Behavioral Sciences Dean, Jared 
Stallones, and UNC Professor Anne Davidson for their leadership of UNC’s book study group.

Incorporating Students’ Culture into Learning

CUE Professor Sandy Mason recommends Brilliant Teaching: Using Culture and Artful Thinking to 
Close Equity Gaps by Dr. Adeyemi Stembridge.

Summary: Stembridge offers ways to create meaningful learning opportunities for vulnerable 

https://www.amazon.com/Brilliant-Teaching-Culture-Artful-Thinking/dp/111990112X?&utm_source=slate&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=cue_newsletter&utm_term=fa23&utm_content=july
https://www.amazon.com/Brilliant-Teaching-Culture-Artful-Thinking/dp/111990112X?&utm_source=slate&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=cue_newsletter&utm_term=fa23&utm_content=july
https://www.amazon.com/Culturally-Responsive-Education-Classroom-Stembridge/dp/1138339458/ref=sr_1_2?&utm_campaign=cue_newsletter&utm_term=fa23&utm_content=july&utm_source=slate&utm_medium=email
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Thinking about Becoming a Teacher?

We are enrolling new students for the fall 2023 semester. Call Dr. Rosanne Fulton, Director, UNC 
Center for Urban Education, at 303-637-4334 or email for more information. 
Watch our short video to learn more about the CUE teacher-preparation program.
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